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Welcome to October! As we start to welcome in the autumn season, the teams lead by 

Montagno have been hard at work; let’s take a look.  

 

Exterior Dining and Entrance Site Work 

The Solarium and new Tower One entrance is being 

prepared for closing off the space to start on the 

interior fixtures & finishes.  

 

Tuesday 10/3/2023 will be a big step in that direction 

as we’ll have a crane onsite to drop the pads and 

HVAC equipment onto this roof (which just got 

fireproofed). After that the roofers can come in and 

seal everything up.  

 

After the roofing is done the framework for the 

windows can come next and then the glazing and glass. Seeing this space start to look 

more finished is very exciting!  

 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

Inside things are moving along as well; ceiling grids and pads are starting to go up and 

walls are beginning to be primed for wall coverings.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 



 

 

Upcoming Work 

Over the next several days work will commence on the HVAC 

ducting for our new Solarium; with the critical date being 

Tuesday with the crane delivery.  

 

The lighting package is also approved and lights should begin 

to arrive in the upcoming weeks and this will allow us to install 

and close up the ceilings.  

 

Pairing this with today’s delivery of wall paper (oh joy!) 

we’ll really start to see what the finished space will look 

like.  

 

Next on the build plan will be the installation of the flooring 

itself, but before that can be installed, our AV/Hearing 

Loop partner will be running the copper ribbon for our 

hearing loop. This is truly exciting!  

 

The hearing loop will allow any member of this community to “tune in” via Bluetooth on 

their equipped hearing device to the microphone loop and hear directly what is being 

said by the speaker or presenter. This system also comes with speakers that allow up 

to control the music in several of our spaces, while allowing for conversations to still 

feel private.  

 

Acoustics in this main space of our ground floor have been a priority and many hours 

of conversation and research has gone into building a system that will give us soft 

music in the hallways and tailored music in our dining spaces. As always, thank you for 

taking the time to catch up on our progress.  

 

Jesse Wescott  

Vice President – The Towers at Tower Lane 


